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October 10, 2011

Brian Hassig

Dear Mr. Hassig,

Per your request, this letter is a confirmation that your daughter, Brook Hassig, is participating as
a volunteer in the American Cancer Society’s Notes to Neighbors Program. The Notes to
Neighbors Program asks volunteers to mail out pre-printed letters to their neighbors on their
street/block. The American Cancer Society supplies the names. addresses, and envelopes. Then
we ask the volunteer to address the envelopes, and provide a stamp for each.

The American Cancer Society appreciates the support of Brook Hassig in her efforts to the Notes
to Neighbors Program.

If you need anything further, please don’t hesitate to contact me at (800) 226-2373. I can be
reached Monday through Friday 8:30am to 4:30pm EST.

Thank you,

Kathy Gilman
Project Coordinator
American Cancér Society

Teleservice Center
1755 Abbey Road East Lansing, Ml 48823
p) 517.332.5566 f) 517.332.2299
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